[bookmark: _GoBack]School Council meeting 
June 2018


Brianna, Harrison, Olyvia, Sofhia,
Dylan, Cameren, Scarlet, Paige,
Matvejs and Mrs Kilpatrick



Well done everyone on National Autistic day in March we had lots of fun on our  Wacky Hair Day. We raised a brilliant £234 which we shared between the Autism society and Daisy Chain a local autistic unit. 

At the end of the Spring Term our 100% attenders joined in some fun and games in the hall and they all receive a small chocolaty gift. Well done all of you.

With funds raised last year the school council discussed with their classes what they would like for the playground. Lots of boys and girls requested a table for the playground where they can sit and chat with their friends and if the weather is nice sit outside and draw. We had a walk around the playground to find a suitable place for the table and it is very popular and now in use every playtime. We have also been able to buy more hoppers and skips for the playground.

While on the playground the counsellors looked at areas that might be suitable for a larger piece of climbing/ play equipment. Suggestions were a fort or a pirate ship – can you think of anything else?

All counsellors agreed that the buddies do an excellent job helping around the school and would like them to receive a small thank you for their work this year. 



 
